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June Newsletter Highlights 2025

Residents marked Environment

Day with a heartfelt discussion

about protecting our planet,

followed by a creative painting

session celebrating nature’s

beauty. It was a meaningful day

full of  reflection and artistic

fun.
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Our arts and crafts sessions
were bursting with colour and
creativity! Using craft
materials, residents made
beautiful nature-inspired craft
things. Barry captured the
mood perfectly: “It looks like
real trees!” A joyful reminder
of  the beauty around us.
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A refreshing trip to The Downs brought sunshine, fresh air, and
smiles all around. Whether strolling or simply relaxing,
residents enjoyed the peaceful outdoors and uplifting
atmosphere.

Laughter and warmth filled our tea party as everyone enjoyed a
variety of teas and good company. Christina summed it up
simply: “I love a cup of tea.” A cozy moment shared by all.
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Sweet smiles appeared as our coordinator rolled the Ice Cream
Trolley room to room, serving favourite Flavors and a taste of
summer right at residents’ doorsteps.

Board games and group challenges kept minds sharp and spirits
high. Ian said it best: “Board games bring us together and keep
our minds sharp!”
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Residents embraced a colourful “colour splash” painting
activity, sharing laughter and fun filled memories from their
youth. A perfect mix of creativity and connection.

We sang along to classics like “You Are My Sunshine” and
“Yellow Submarine,” sparking wonderful chats about favourite
tunes. David summed it up: “It’s a lovely morning—fresh and
full of music everywhere.”



Newsletter June 2025

A little pampering went a long way! Residents left feeling
refreshed and confident. Marianne shared, “It’s amazing how a
little pampering can brighten your whole day!”

Beach memories came alive as residents painted seaside scenes
and shared joyful stories. “The seaside brings back the
sunshine of our happiest days,” was a favourite sentiment.
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The ’90s hits had everyone dancing and singing
along! One resident said, “Music like this makes you
feel young again!” A truly unforgettable afternoon.
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“A birthday is more than age—it’s about memories, laughter,
and being surrounded by those who care.”

Happy Birthday, Terry!
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My name is Tim Berry and I'm thrilled to be working as an
activity's coordinator at Glenview and Meadow care! I've always
loved puzzles, games and activities and I'm an old soul who loves to
connect with older generations. I have 4 years voluntary experience
providing a quiz for aged care residents and it was a truly fulfilling
experience. As an Activity Coordinator I will bring patience,
empathy, and excellent communication to engage with diverse
individuals. I look forward to growing in problem-solving and
adapting activities to meet the needs of such valuable residents.
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P H O T O B O A R D
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“I hope you can remember who I was to you
even if you can’t remember me.”~


